TKM COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING
(Government Aided and Autonomous)
KOLLAM-691005, KERALA

Announcement: Hostel Admission for First-Year B. Tech/ B. Arch Students

We are pleased to inform you that the Hostel room allotment list for first-year
students will be published on the 7th of September,2024, at 6 pm.

Students can occupy rooms from 8th September 2024 onwards. All concerned
students and their parents are requested to report directly to the campus for the
admission process. Following the completion of the necessary procedures, students

will be directed to their respective hostels.

Please ensure that you arrive on time and with all required documents to facilitate a
smooth and efficient admission process.

We look forward to welcoming you to your new home on campus.

Best regards,
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Dr. SAJEEBR
PRINCIFAL IN-CHARGE
THANGAL KUNJU! MUSALIAR
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